
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
I strongly oppose this bill, which amounts to voter suppression. Mail in voting has been the 
system in Oregon since I moved here in 1998. It makes voting easily accessible to all eligible 
voters and should be the standard for the United States, not the exception. This bill would make 
it harder for all voters to vote, and nearly impossible for some. It is a step away from democracy. 
Again, I strongly oppose this voter suppression bill. 


